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Special thanks to The University of Scranton Alumni Society for its support of Reunion events.

Your Reunion Reconnect   Return   Remember
Reunions are milestones – occasions for you to commemorate your place in Scranton’s history, 
to reflect upon what your alma mater means to you, and to renew your ties to this great institution.

View a list of who’s coming to your reunion:www.scranton.edu/reunion

make your gift online at: www.scranton.edu/reuniongiving

To learn more about what your class committee is planning, visit www.scranton.edu/myclasspage

Reunion celebrations are also a time when classes focus their fund-raising efforts on increased giving 

in support of undergraduate education. Each year our Reunion campaigns raise increased dollars and 

participation for The Royal Fund, which supports the core needs of undergraduate education and provides 

unrestricted dollars for the greatest priorities of the University. Every gift made to Scranton between 

June 1, 2009 and May 31, 2010, counts for your reunion and The Pride, Passion, Promise Reunion Awards.

• YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOURYOUR CLASS GIFT • your class gift
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CLASS OF 1985 
COMMITTEE

Mark F. Degenhart

Karen M. Earl, M.D.

Michael P. McHale

Jean Cathleen O’Neil Shea

Michael F. Quinn

Mary Beth Raksnis Ferriola

Eric Ten Broeck

Richard T. Walker

Maureen Kanavy Zaboski

From the 
COMMITTEE

Kick off the weekend 
with the Class of 1985 
Reunion Kickoff Party 
Friday night at Farley’s 

from 7-9 p.m. Watch 
your email for details!

We, the members of the Class of 1985 Reunion Committee invite you to step back in time with us by 

returning to Scranton for our 25-year reunion this June. Come back to the time when the class of 1985 

Rocked the Kasbah and Ruled the World! It can’t be possible that we graduated 25 years ago! It seems like 

only yesterday that we were celebrating our graduation on the newly dedicated Fitzpatrick Field. 

How often do we have the opportunity to revisit the past-to remember who we were, what we did and 

what we learned during our four years at Scranton?   Each of us had different college experiences, but the 

overall impact of our University of Scranton experience is irreplaceable. Remember 25 cent drafts at the Wine 

Cellar, parties at the Red House, cramming for exams, D.J’s at Scanlan’s, and the dedication of hundreds of 

faculty and staff who strove to make our college years challenging and exciting. During our four years at the 

University our class was fortunate to participate in many firsts: the first ride on the Steamtown train, the first 

acting and directing classes, the first World Premier Concert series for Band and Singers, and the first Search 

retreats. We can be proud to say that we were a part of the University of Scranton during a period of 

tremendous growth and change.

The physical changes that have occurred on campus since our graduation are astounding! The campus 

has many new state of the art buildings including a magnificent DeNaples Campus Center, the Weinberg 

Memorial Library, and modern townhouses. Last May the University broke ground on its largest and most 

ambitious construction project yet, a Unified Science Center. The completion of this project will continue to 

help solidify The University of Scranton’s ranking as one of the premiere Universities in the Northeast. While 

some of the buildings may be new, the underlying tradition of educating men and women in a nurturing 

environment remains as important today as it was in 1888. We hope that you will consider making a gift to 

Scranton to secure the success of current students and our alma mater.

We hope this Reunion will inspire you to reunite with friends whom you don’t see often, and those you 

may not have seen in 25 years. Come back to the University and rediscover Scranton!

Questions? Call or e-mail any of us. Hope to see you in June!

The Class of 1985 Committee


